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15th June 2023 

Dear Parent and Carer 

Re: Year 11 Arrangements for Final Exams- Friday 16th June 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank parents/carers for all their support to ensure that students 
have been punctual and focussed during the examination period.  

As we come to the end of the examination period, we are writing to inform of the arrangements for Year 
11 students on Friday 16th June which will be the last exams for a large majority of students and their final 
day in school.  

Arrangements for Friday 16th June 
All students will be required to be on school site by 8:30am for the Physics examination. Any students not 
studying Geography will be dismissed after the Physics examination at approximately 10:45am to make 
their way home.  

Geography students will stay on school site to prepare for their examination in the afternoon and will be 
dismissed from school at approximately 2:45pm. 
 
Arrangements for week beginning Monday 19th June 
Year 11 students are no longer required to attend school beyond Friday 16th June unless they are sitting 
the following examinations: 
 
Monday 19th June 8:30am - Timbers and Russian Exam 
Monday 19th June 1:30am - Catering Revision 
Tuesday 20th June 8:30am - Catering Exam 
Wednesday 21st June 8:30am - Polish Exam 

 
 

 

 

 

Parents’ may collect year 11 students from 2.40pm onwards from the school car park. We will be advising 
all students that should they be involved in any anti-social behaviour, they will not be attending the year 
11 prom.    We thank you in advance for your support in this serious matter. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr R. Poole                                                                                           Mr A. Williams 
Head of Year 11                                                                                                        Senior Assistant Headteacher                
 

POLICE NOTICE 

We have been contacted by the police to advise parents’ that they have received information of an 
organised fight that is due to take place on Friday 16th June in the Memorial Park after the last GCSE 
exam. The police have asked that parents’ keep their children safe, police will be in attendance and 

filming and that anyone involved in anti-social behaviour will be dealt with accordingly. 


